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Rowdy was not aware this newsletter was being produced so his rant for this 

month was not prepared. However he tells me that the January Rant is going 

to be a BOOMER and you will enjoy the read.  

Our President has asked that we pass on his best wishes for the season to 

everyone.  (The editor) 



 

  



 

Sarge’s Slant 

There are changes coming to the State Road laws 

regarding motorcylces. As these are very new the 

folling data is an extract directly from the Department 

of Main Roads – Queenslnad that details the changes 

that are being implemented to road rules that effect 

riding of motorcycles on Queensland roads. 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Hi All 

 

Another year older for our Club and the past year has been exceptional in respect to the number of rides and events 

that we have all enjoyed. I am in the process of preparing the new Ride Calendar to commence in Febuary 2015 and I 

am working with the various ride Captains to finalise the details of their respective rides for the next year. 

 

I want to take this opportuntity to thank ALL of the ride Captains for the effort they have put in over that last 12 months 

and remind everyone that without their dedication and effort we would not have a productive and effective riding Club 

to enjoy. 

 

I hope everyone enjoys the December meeting as we have arranged some platters of food to share in the break just to 

make the last meeting of the year a little different. 

 

Merry Christmas and all the best for 2015 

 

Sugar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


